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It is my opinion that each medical profession should have specific and differwnt ways 

to help patients. Patients neeed experts in each field treating them. Physical 

therapists have a distinct way to treat, as do chiropractors and acupuncturist. Keep 

each profession separate so it is clear where and how to get help.  


